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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 18, 2018 
  

Crews Completing Water Main Repairs on  
Chamblee Dunwoody Road 

  
DECATUR, Ga.—DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) crews are 
completing repairs to a damaged six-inch water main on the 5700 block of Chamblee Dunwoody 
Road in Dunwoody. 
 
Crews have replaced approximately 10 feet of pipe and are in the process of restoring water 
service to affected customers.  
 
 Water service is expected to be restored by 6 p.m. today. 
 
DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management apologizes for any inconveniences 
during this repair. 
 
For more information, contact the DeKalb County Watershed Department at 770-270-6243. 
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